
June 9, 2023 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500 FACSIMILE 509-737-7166 

www.cngc.com 

Re: Docket U-210800 - Commission’s customer notice and fees rulemaking. 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade” or “Company”) submits the following to the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) in regards to the Code 
Reviser a Preproposal Statement of Inquiry (CR-101) in Docket U-210590 and in response to the 
June 2, 2023, Notice of Opportunity (“Notice”) that asks regulated companies to file information 
prior to the workshop outlining the amount of bad debt currently being recovered in rates. 

Currently, Cascade recovers 0.371 percent of retail revenues for bad debts which is reflected in 
the conversion factor within rates. This bad debt percentage was set within Cascade’s recent 
general rate case in Docket UG-210755. If you have any questions, please contact me at (208) 
377-6015.

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori Blattner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336 
lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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